
Reena Ruparelia 

Parent Governor since December 2017 

I have been living in Southall since 2004, and I am a 37-year-old mother of two, my 
eldest son is currently in Year 3, and my youngest is due to start in Reception in 
September 2018. I have a degree in Computer Science, and I have been working 
at PwC as an IT Service manager for the past 15 years.  
 
I decided to become a Governor at North Primary School because just like every other 
parent, I want the very best for my children. I want them to be happy, confident and 
become the very best they can be. The hope is that in my own way I can make a 
positive contribution to the school so that it can continue to remain successful and go 
from strength to strength. 
 
Away from work, I have travelled extensively, mainly to South East Asia and my dream 
is to continue travelling and explore the world.  I also enjoy movies, health and fitness 
but most importantly I enjoy spending time with my children and having new 
adventures with them.  
 


